MINUTES OF MEETING: NOVEMBER 19, 2024
Mayor Pratka called the meeting to order at 9:56 AM

Matt Miller, Joe Pustejovsky, Cody Harris, and Chris Nors were present. Also present were
Brian Muska, and Jerrel Bolton. Natalie Kelinske was not in attendance.

Trent Krienke and Denver Sheddy spoke in depth about the QIPP program, answering
numerous questions from council members. Denver Sheddy is going to prepare
documentation requested by the council members regarding the December 02, 2024, IGT
payment. The council will meet again to determine the outcome once they have received
Denver’s report. No action was taken.

Mayor Pratka the presiding officer of the canvassing authority, and the canvassing
committee consisting of Matt Miller, Joe Pustejovsky, Cody Harris, and Chris Nors
completed the canvass of the November 05, 2024, general municipal elections with the
following determinations: For the City Council Member at large election, Chris Nors came
in 15t with 630 votes, Jerrel Bolton came in 2" with 564 votes, and Matt Miller came in 3
with 399 votes.

Meeting Adjourned at 11:17 AM
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City Secretary, Robin Wylie



